IMPORTANT

NOTICE

TO ALL PASSENGERS

Withdrawal of Services
to Wiri Station

Effective:
Monday 14 February

TRAIN

Trains will no longer pick up and drop
off passengers at Wiri Station from
Monday 14 February. This means the
last day services will operate to/from
Wiri Station is Saturday 12 February.

If you currently use this station you
will need to make alternative
arrangements - see overleaf.

We apologise for any inconvenience

and thank you for your co-operation.




Alternative Transport Services

& The closest alternative train stations to Wiri

are at Homai to the south and Puhinui to
the north

¥ Homai Station is the closest interchange
with options to connect to local buses from
the trains to complete your journey
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The best way to find out about your travel options
is to phone 366 6400 or log onto www.maxx.co.nz
and plan your journey on the interactive journey
planner. Staff will also be available at Wiri Station
8-11 February to discuss your specific options.

Train services are operated by Connex Auckland and funded by the
Auckland Regional Transport Authority.

l Public Transport Information

Call 366 6400 Text 3666
WWW.Maxx.co.nz




